
 
 
 
 

Note for students re social networking sites 
Eric Verhoogen 

 
I often get requests from SIPA students to be a contact or friend on social-networking sites and 
rather than respond to each individually I am posting a general policy here. I am willing to accept 
LinkedIn requests from SIPA students after the class is finished. I am generally not willing to accept 
Facebook friend requests from students. If you would like to stay in touch, please just send me an 
email every once in a while. 
 
 


